
Disclaimer 
 

The content of this website is intended for general information only and is not intended to serve as 

financial or other advice. The National Treasury does not guarantee, either expressly or impliedly, 

the availability or the accuracy of information, nor is it responsible for any decisions taken, based on 

this information. The National Treasury excludes, to the extent lawfully permitted, all liability 

whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising, which may result from, or be attributable to, 

directly or indirectly, the use of this website or reliance upon the contents of this website, or any 

other website linked to it. 

Links within this website may lead to other sites. These are provided for convenience only. The 

National Treasury does not sponsor, endorse or otherwise approve of any information or statements 

appearing in those sites. The National Treasury is not responsible for the availability of, or the 

content located on or through, any such external site. 

The National Treasury may change, suspend or close the website without obligation to notify any 

person. The National Treasury may also amend data formats without prior notice and the National 

Treasury may restrict access to all or parts of any application on the website. By accessing this 

website and the information contained herein, you agree to the application of South African law to 

govern all matters between you and the National Treasury and to the exclusive jurisdiction of the 

courts of South Africa. 

Although the information on the website is being made publicly available, the National Treasury 

retains all copyrights on all text and graphic images. All rights and permission to view, copy, print 

and distribute material on this web site are subject to the material being used only for information 

purposes. 

  

 


